THE HISTORICAL SOCIETY OF THE CATINEAU

NEXT MEETING

This meeting will be held in the New Town Hall, Old Chelsea, P...,, on
Tuesday, 20 Jamuary 1970 at & p.m.

This will be our anmual meeting and there will be reporte on what has
happened - there is a steady small current of activity of one kind or
another which goes on behind the scenes - and even more important there
will be discussion on what we want to happen during the coming year and
the years ahead, Please come and bring your ideas. UWe need you and them.

SHOW AND TELL

As an added item of interest for this occasion a small rumber of members
have been invited to bring something of historical, preferably local,
interest and tell the story of it, These programs are invariably inter-
esting and at some later date we hope to have a whole meeting devoted to
this sort of thing at which all members will he asked to participate.
Come and judge our sample.

RENEWAL OF MEMBERSHTIP

We are enclosing herewith your membership card for 1970 and wonld appreciate
your sending the appropriate amount in dues at the rate of 32,00 per person
to our Secretary-Treasurer, Ir, Hilary Sharp, I"irk's ferry P.0., P..,
Please act to-day so that the matter will be off your mind., Dues will

also be received at our anmial meeting,

Any of your friends or acquaintances who are interested will be most
welcome as members,

GREETLNGS OF THE SEASON

On hehalf of the executive may I thank vou for your support through another
year in which we feel there have been some interesting meetings and activities
the like of which we hope to carry forward into 1270,

May your New Year be as healthy, happy and interesting as you (and we)
can make it!

Arthur Daviszon,
President.



